
Hi Kerry 

 

I have spoken with the tree surgeon who confirms that the trees are situated within the curtilage 
of 23 Raglan Road. 

 

I have advised him that the property is not within the conservation area and that a section 211 
notice is not required for the proposed works. 

 

I have also spoken with Tanya at Frinton TC to advise her of the situation. 

 

I should be grateful if you could return the application to the applicant and advise them that 
they may proceed with the proposed works without further reference to this council. 

 

For completeness any notification of this action should also be sent to Frinton TC. 

 

Hope this is helpful. 

 

Regards 

 
Clive 

 

Clive Dawson 

Tree and Landscape Officer 

 

Tendring District Council 

Town Hall, Station Road, Clacton on Sea, Essex, CO15 1SE  

 


